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Comments for Public Posting: The city needs to do more to get cars out of bus and bike lanes.
Ideally, all of these lanes would be physically separated so cars
can't even go in -- and I mean actually physically separated, not
just a few bollards that anyone can drive around. It's a matter of
safety. When cars obstruct these lanes, it's dangerous for everyone
using them.



